## Pre-Kindergarten March Newsletter 2024



Dear Parents,

We would like to thank you for your generosity towards the children for our 100th day of school and Valentine's Day celebration. The children enjoyed the day very much.

As we welcome the month of March, we will see if March comes in like a lion and goes out like a lamb. We will learn about Ash Wednesday and the season of Lent and Easter.

We will continue with letter recognition, letter sounds, and proper letter formation. We will also continue to work on number formation for numbers 1- 10 as well as number recognition and counting 1-20.

As we continue our journey through Lent and Holy Week, we will learn about the lives of St. Patrick and St. Joseph. We will also use our engineering skills to build a trap for the leprechaun! Last, assessment cards will be given out this month; this is to inform you of your child's academic, social, and emotional growth.

Mrs. Masciarelli and Miss Carrie

